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 U.S. SECRETARY OF COMMERCE ISSUED A STATEMENT ON THE WEST COAST
PORTS AGREEMENT
PENNY PRITZKER TO ANNOUNCE THE AGREEMENT

Paris, Washington DC, 27.02.2015, 19:13 Time

USPA NEWS - “This agreement, which provides certainty and keeps our ports open for business, is great news for the parties
involved, including the longshoremen, the Pacific Maritime Association, shippers in America and around the world, and the U.S.
economy,“� said Secretary Pritzker

“Across the country, American businesses and workers have been affected by this situation, and I have heard many of their concerns
and seen the impact firsthand. Negotiation has been takin long months to reach this agreement.--------------------------
“President Obama and his Administration have been focused on helping these parties reach a resolution, with Secretary Perez
recently leading efforts to bring negotiations to a successful conclusion. I thank President Obama for his focus on this issue, and I
applaud Secretary Perez's work. I was pleased to join Secretary Perez in San Francisco this week to press officials on both sides to
end the impasse. With an agreement in place, the parties must work together to clear the backlog quickly so that we continue to
demonstrate why America is the best place in the world to do business.“�----------------------------------------------

Negotiators have agreed to a tentative contract covering West Coast dockworkers, likely ending a protracted labor dispute that has
snarled international trade at seaports handling about $1 trillion worth of cargo annually. Dockworkers union spokesman Craig
Merrilees confirmed the agreement Friday evening. It must be approved by the 13,000-member International Longshore and
Warehouse Union, which works 29 ports from San Diego to Seattle. (Source : www.krca.com)
For more information see : www.commerce.gov---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Article online:
https://www.uspa24.com/bericht-3411/-us-secretary-of-commerce-issued-a-statement-on-the-west-coast-ports-agreement.html

Editorial office and responsibility:
V.i.S.d.P. & Sect. 6 MDStV (German Interstate Media Services Agreement): Rahma Sophia Rachdi

Exemption from liability:
The publisher shall assume no liability for the accuracy or completeness of the published report and is merely providing space for the
submission of and access to third-party content. Liability for the content of a report lies solely with the author of such report. Rahma
Sophia Rachdi

Editorial program service of General News Agency:
United Press Association, Inc.
3651 Lindell Road, Suite D168
Las Vegas, NV 89103, USA
(702) 943.0321 Local
(702) 943.0233 Facsimile
info@unitedpressassociation.org

https://www.uspa24.com/bericht-3411/-us-secretary-of-commerce-issued-a-statement-on-the-west-coast-ports-agreement.html
mailto:info@unitedpressassociation.org


info@gna24.com
www.gna24.com 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

mailto:info@gna24.com
http://www.gna24.com/
http://www.tcpdf.org

